
                 

                                                                 

 

                                      

  

 

               

 

 

 

 

Rehearsals on Tuesday afternoons, 3 - 4 pm at 

Thompson Center on Lourdes 

Take the Elevator to Room 203 

2331 E Lourdes Dr. in Appleton 
 

Rehearsal Dates: Tuesdays, April 3, 10, 17, 24 & May 1 
 

 

Presentation Event: 

Saturday, May 5, 2018 at 2 pm for  

Portrait Journey:  An Intergenerational Experience 

at Thompson Center on Lourdes 

2331 E Lourdes Dr, Appleton 
 

 

Frank Rippl will again lead the “On a Positive Note” chorus in practicing favorite 

and familiar songs to be performed at these events. This chorus is especially 

designed for those experiencing memory loss and their loved ones.  No special 

musical skills are required. Plan to attend and put a little music in your life!  It is 

not necessary to attend all rehearsals to participate! 

 

For safety reasons, everyone needs to attend with at least 1 partner! 

 

Please let Lynn Ann know if you can join in this musical adventure by calling  

920-225-1711 or emailing her at lynnann.clausing@lsswis.org. 

“On a Positive Note” Spring 2018 
Please Join Us for Another Fox Valley Memory Project 

Chorus Group Experience! 
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